
From: Ragland, Randolph
To: Randy Panizo
Subject: RE: FW: NRC Application
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 12:44:00 PM

Mr. Panizo,
 
I have not seen receipt of your NRC application for a portable gauge license?
 
Also, I would like to schedule the pre-licensing visit for the week of September 23, 2019. 
 
I will be free after 4:30 pm today.
 
Regards,
 
 
 
 
Randolph C. Ragland, Jr., CHP
Senior Health Physicist
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
NRC Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19426
(610) 337-5083 (office)
(610) 310-7799 (cell)
(610) 337-5269 (fax)
 

From: Randy Panizo <rpanizo@capitolpaving.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 9:32 AM
To: Geovanni Avila <Geovanni.Avila@capitolpaving.com>
Cc: Ragland, Randolph <Randolph.Ragland@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] FW: NRC Application
 
Geovanni,
 
Can you please provide Mr. Ragland with an update regarding the License application and coordinate
the pre-licensing visit.
 
Thank you,
Randy
 
Randolph B. Panizo
Capitol Paving of DC, Inc
2211 Channing Street, NE
Washington, DC 20018
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e-mail: rpanizo@capitolpaving.com
Cell: (202) 595-6699
 

From: Ragland, Randolph <Randolph.Ragland@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 4:14 PM
To: Randy Panizo <rpanizo@capitolpaving.com>
Subject: NRC Application
 
Mr. Panizo,
 
Have you had a chance yet to complete the application for your NRC license and send it in.  I have
not seen it yet.
 
Also, I am going to have to schedule a pre-licensing visit.  I plan to conduct that sometime during the
week of either September 9 or September 16.  I will choose a date that is convenient for you.  The
visit will take about 1 ½ hours.
 
Regards,
 
 
 
 
Randolph C. Ragland, Jr., CHP
Senior Health Physicist
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
NRC Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19426
(610) 337-5083 (office)
(610) 310-7799 (cell)
(610) 337-5269 (fax)
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